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[CE SBAC] Option E is the only logical choice.
1 message

Jess Proctor <jessdeeproctor@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 5:58 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear Cape Elizabeth SBAC,

First, let me extend my gratitude for your hundreds of hours in support of the new school project. 

I also want it clear that I support Option E, a new middle school,  as it is the only logical choice. 

Of the three options, Option E (new middle school), is the least disruptive to students, meets the most educational and
programmatic needs, sets Cape Elizabeth up for long term financially sustainable investment in school infrastructure,
and is only $33/month more (for the average home in Cape Elizabeth valued at $700k) than the cheapest option B.

Let me also be crystal clear - I will only vote for an option that includes a new building. My preference was Option F, as
2 new schools would have been slightly more cost, but a more efficient use of taxpayers money.  Option E is a
compromise.  

Again,  my gratitude for your time and dedication to our education community.  It's time to fully support our teachers, 
staff,  and learners.  Let us be the voice of reason and support for why people move to Cape Elizabeth. 

Regards,

Jess Proctor
264 Fowler Rd
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